
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 4th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Cracker Jokes 
The children will be making crackers for their Christmas lunch next week, and every good 
cracker needs a bad joke!  Included with the bulletin you will find a form for the children to 
write out a Christmas joke.  Please could this be completed and returned to the office ASAP.  
Thank you. 
 
To add to the festive celebrations this year, children will be able to wear Christmas jumpers 
throughout the last week in school.   
 
Cinema visit 
Our children (Reception – Y6) will visit the Alhambra Cinema in Penrith on Thursday 17th 
December for a special screening of ‘Elf’.  The venue has been booked exclusively for our 
use by the Friends of the school.  We expect to return in the late afternoon, so are asking 
parents to collect their children at 3.45pm.  The school bus will be able to run at this later time 
for those children who use it. 
 
Christmas Play 
We’re very excited to confirm that our school nativity play will be filmed next Wednesday 
morning at the village hall and a professionally edited copy will be made available to every 
family before we break up.  To receive a copy in your preferred format, return the reply slip 
on Monday to indicate your choice.  USB sticks are now the most common format as they 
broadcast in high definition and can be plugged straight into most modern television sets.  
You can read more about this here.  Extra copies may also be ordered at £10 per head. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 16th December.  If children who normally 
have a packed lunch would like a Christmas dinner, please could they let Pauline know. 
 
Bags to School 
If you have items for Bags2School, please can these be placed in a black bin liner and 
dropped off at the school gates by the school banner on the morning of Tuesday 8th 
December. 
 
 

https://www.techwalla.com/articles/how-to-play-usb-on-a-tv


 

 
  

 

                             

Asby Quiz 
The annual inter-school Asby Quiz will take place virtually on Wednesday 9th December.  
Good luck to all students involved. 
 
Recorders 
Recorder lessons recommenced at the start of the autumn term with Carolyn Fyfe for children 
in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6. A voluntary contribution of £10 per term is requested to help pay 
towards the cost of Carolyn’s tuition, which would appreciate in the next couple of weeks. 
Your continued support for the school with voluntary contributions allows us to put together 
the very best educational opportunities for the children. 
 
After School Club 
Please note that as usual, there will be no afterschool club on the last day of term as school 
will close at 2pm. 
 
 

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 8th December   Bags to School  
Wednesday 9th December  School Play 
Wednesday 9th December  Asby Virtual Quiz 
Wednesday 16th Decemberr  Christmas Lunch  
Thursday 17th December  Cinema visit for children  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  

 

                             

After school club   - Week beginning: 7th Decembber 2020 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –   Dodgeball                   Thursday – Ukulele    
  
Tuesday –     Christmas Craft   Friday - Gymnastics 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Christmas Film Club 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 

 
 

 
 
 


